
New	School	Playground	Minutes	
Alternate	Meeting	at	the	Town	Hall	

April	5,	2018	
	
	

Present:		Jeanne	Bee	Stinson,	Corey	Perreault,	Lisa	Martin	
	
	

Jeanne	Bee	Stinson	is	terribly	embarrassed	to	share	that	we	all	sat	in	the	meeting	room	at	the	
Town	Hall,	with	agendas	in	front	of	us	that	I	had	printed	out,	and	wondered	where	everyone	
else	was.		I	apologize.	
	
We	spent	some	time	making	some	minor	revisions	to	the	playground	wish	list	that	Jeanne	had	
prepared	with	help	from	Playground	Committee	members	here	at	Coffin.		We	added	the	
stipulation	that	the	play	space	have	varied	activities	available	in	all	seasons	and	discussed	that	
we	will	need	plan	for	the	maintenance	challenges	for	this	different	type	of	play	space	so	that	it	
will	be	clear	to	the	appropriate	district	staff	what	will	be	necessary	to	keep	it	at	its	best	(as	well	
as	having	the	space	planned	with	reasonable	maintenance	in	mind.)		We	also	reiterated	that	a	
garden	with	water	and	easy	access	for	transporting	materials	needs	to	remain	in	our	minds	as	
we	plan	physical	space.		
	
We	looked	at	a	few	catalogues	and	talked	about	some	equipment	ideas	–	including	what	kind	of	
items	it	might	be	possible	to	have	built	by	high	school	students	in	the	district	or	at	Voc.	10.					


